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I am a 63 year old women, born in Oregon and I oppose HB 4079. Oregonians don't 

want a sales tax. They have repeatedly voted them down. This tax would be a 

hardship on the "Working" people in this State. It would be a hardship on me. 

Throughout my life I have been on public assistance twice. Each time it helped me 

and my family through a crisis. When the crisis was over, we discontinued the public 

assistance.  

Where is the incentive to find work, if we continue to give handouts instead of a hand 

up. I realize there are people who have money, mental health and drug issues but we 

already have in place, programs and monies that "were" earmarked for these 

situations. Let's tap into those before we tax the already burden people of this State. 

This bill will only make things worse. You, our constituents need to think of "All" the 

people in Oregon. I trust that you will make the right decision for "All" of us. 

Sincerely, Debra Warren (A Voter) 


